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The audit did not result in any high (critical) priority recommendations. There is one medium (important) priority
recommendation which means, "Action is required to ensure UNDP is not exposed to risks that are considered
moderate. Failure to take action could contribute to negative consequences for UNDP."The recommendation
includes actions to address the non-capitalisation of assets in Atlas (enterprise resource planning system of
UNDP).

Implementation status of previous OAI audit recommendations: Report No. 1426,8 January 2015.
Total recommendations: 2

Implementation rate: 50%3

Out of the two recommendations, one is implemented. The pending recommendation pertains to the following:
To avoid incurring unnecessary fees, the Office should formulate guidelines that clearly establish the limits and
conditions for using the services of a travel agent to deliver cash advances to projects.

Management's comments

The UNDP Resident Representative accepted the recommendation and is in the process of implementing it.
Comments and/or additional information provided have been incorporated into the report, where appropriate.
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5Thismay differ from the implementation rate in the Comprehensive Auditand Recommendation Database System (CARDS), which includes
extra points depending on how quickly the recommendations have been implemented.
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